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Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851
<% M Fax: 01722 325899
L E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk
Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

The Christmas Draw will take place on Monday 11 December. Please could you arrange for boys to bring in
their raffle money and stubs in the next two weeks to either Reception or the Finance Office. The final date
for collection will be Friday 8 December.

Many thanks for your support.

BWSPA

Bishop Wordswaorth's Church of England Grammar School for Boys is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales
Registered number: 07525856
An exempt charity



